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PAC MEETINGS  

PAC are amazing resources for our 

entire school community. A strong 

PAC bonds our school community with 

our families. Please reach out with questions or ideas 

(woodwardpac@gmail.com). Our next PAC meeting will 

be Monday April 25th at 6:30 p.m.   

 

KINDERGARTEN & 

STUDENT 

REGISTRATION 
Richmond School District 38 is 

excited to welcome kindergarten registration applications 

for children born in 2017, turning 5 in 2022. These 

children will begin kindergarten in September 2021. We 

also welcome ongoing student registrations for children 

entering grades one - seven. Online registration is open 

now. Please visit our website https://sd38.bc.ca/student-

registration for more information about our online 

registration process, required documents, important dates, 

and FAQs.   

 

SPRING EVENTS 

Woodward looks forward to 

welcoming back traditional 

spring events and creating new 

memories and opportunities for 

experiential learning. Please continue to read our 

newsletter and check in with your classroom teacher 

for event details. 

 

GRADE 6/7 OUTDOOR ED 

Wildcats in grade six and seven 

will join their teachers on a 

journey to Camp Jubilee on June 10th. This long day 

trip will include many outdoor activities and is a 

great way to have fun and learn at the end of the year. 

To prepare for the trip, WaterSafe certification 

sessions are scheduled for April 10 and 17. Please see 

your notice for more information. More information 

about Camp Jubilee will be sent home shortly 

 

COVID HEALTH & SAFETY:  

All students and their families are 

encouraged to share and practice 

health and safety routines at 

school and home. Please review 

our Mandatory Health and Safety 

Declaration every morning before coming to school. 

Please visit: https://sd38.bc.ca/covid-19-updates for 

more information. Call 8-1-1 or contact a health care 

practioner with questions. 

 

TRANSLATE OUR SITE 

Did you know you can translate 

our woodward.sd38.bc.ca 

website? ☺ 

 

 

LATE ARRIVALS  

We are happy to have 

our Wildcats come to 

school every day but have noticed that more students 

are arriving late. It is important that our students 

begin their day on time and with their class. The 

beginning of the day is an important time for students 

to check in with their teacher and classmates, as well 

as settle into their daily routines. We understand that 

unexpected issues pop up but please try your best to 

arrive on time and ready to learn by 8:45 a.m. 

 

SPRING WEATHER  

Spring weather in Richmond can 

be unpredictable and we play 

outside every day. Please ensure 

your child is dressed in layers and 

ready for the rain. We encourage 

our Wildcats to keep a spare change of clothes and 

shoes at school just in case they get wet.  

 

COMMUNICATING 

STUDENT LEARNING 

This year, divisions 1, 3, 4, 

and 6 have been assessing 

and reporting on student 

learning through ePortfolios. Please continue to 

review your child’s portfolio for evidence of learning 

and feedback.  

 

April 25-29 Education Week 

April 25 PAC meeting 

April 29 Hot lunch 

May 19 Welcome to Kindergarten 

May 20  Pro-D – school closed 

May 23 Victoria Day – school closed 

May 27 ROAR Assembly 

May 27 Hot lunch 

June 2  Band concert (students) 

June 9  Band concert (parents) 

June 10 Camp Jubilee for Gr. 6/7 

June 17 Sports Day 

June 24  Grade 7 Farewell assembly 

June 29 Last day of school – reports sent home 
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